
 

 

19th December 2023 

 

Curacao’s LOK Submitted to Parliament 

 

The Minister of Finance is pleased to announce that the eagerly awaited National Ordinance for Games 

of Chance (LOK) has been officially submitted to Parliament.  

In a statement, Minister Silvania expressed enthusiasm about this crucial development, stating, "We are 

very happy to reach this final stage. The submission of the LOK to Parliament is not just a procedural 

step, but a leap towards transformative progress.” 

The Minister further emphasizes that the LOK is a result of extensive consultations and collaborative 

efforts across the entire online gambling industry. This inclusive approach ensures that the new 

legislation is well-rounded, workable and caters to the diverse needs of all current and future 

stakeholders, while bringing unprecedented revenue and employment opportunities to the country of 

Curacao. 

The Ministry of Finance extends its gratitude to everyone who has contributed to this pivotal initiative 

and looks forward to the positive changes that 2024 will bring under this new legislative framework. 

 

 


